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August 25, 2022 

Finance Committee 5:30

Dinner 6:15

DAV & DAVA Meeting 7:00 

September  10, 2022
12-4pm Annual Chapter Picnic all DAV and DAVA members and their families.
September 22, 2022

Finance Committee 5:30

Dinner 6:15

DAV & DAVA

 Meeting 7:00

October 27, 2022 

Finance Committee 5:30

Dinner 6:15

DAV & DAVA Meeting 7:00 

State fall Conference

November 5, 2022

Radisson Hotel 
120 Wildwood Drive

Branson, MO

1-417-335-5767

November 11, 2022

Veterans day ceremony at 11:00am, Veterans’ information seminar, Free lunch for Veterans and family members may eat for $6.00. Service Officers will be here to assist Veterans with claims. 
Auxiliary Commander
Eartherline Downs
We are really feeling the heat of Summer. Please keep cool and drink plenty of water. Also, keep an eye on loved ones to see if they are keeping cool and hydrated. As we work together this year to serve our Veterans and their families, I encourage us all to get creative and think of new ways that we can serve and involve our young people in our mission. Let us keep an open mind to new ideas that may come our way to lead and serve others. Our youth are the current generation to make an impact in our communities, our cities, and our nation.

Treasurer Carl Harris
Any donation is tax deductible 

and very much appreciated.  Donations received for this period: Mildred C Ewan, The following donated in Memory of James L Farris III. William & Elaine Culbert, Raymonette Lanning. DAV State Dept of MO. Thank you all very much.
Chaplain, Marvin Chaney
I recently read the famous parable that Jesus told of the good Samaritan (Luke 10:25-37). In Short, the story is this.  A man is robbed, stripped, and beaten half-dead.  A priest sees him and passes by. Likewise, a levite sees and crosses the road and passes him but when a Samaritan sees him moves by compassionately.  He treated the man’s wounds, bandaged them, and then took the man to an inn and cared for him.  Jesus then asked, “which of these three men was the good neighbor and which would be?”  Parables are short stories that drive home a clear point.  There are more than 30.  Read some because they are good. 

Donate Your Car to DAV

Help the brave men and women who served our country by donating any car, truck, RV or boat— plus you could even qualify for a tax deduction at the same time. Donating is a great way to get rid of an old or extra vehicle. The process is easy, and we provide free and convenient pick-up. We strive to accept any vehicle – cars, trucks, motorcycles, RVs, boats, airplanes, heavy equipment, farm machinery, and most other motorized vehicles – in all fifty states, running or not. Turn your vehicle into resources that help ensure our nation’s heroes have the opportunity to enjoy the freedoms their sacrifices have made possible. To donate your vehicle or for more information, please call 833-CAR-4DAV (833-227-4328)

Commander Lawrence Dixon
Chapter had a wonderful installation, and I want to think everyone who made this installation possible. Dean Travis Jr and his staff for a wonderful meal. Looking forward to working with Auxiliary Commander Eartherline Downs   and the Auxiliary. All who are going to the National Convention wishing you safe travels and all of us excel in the meetings we will be attending and make new friends. 
